New tip begins operations 4 May
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The Council of Formentera, by way of the administration's office of the environment, has
reported that this April operations at the Es Cap de Barbaria rubbish tip will finally come to a
close. The final day of services at that location, known as 'el punt net', will be 30 April.

Monday, 4 May, will be the first day of operations at a new facility — dubbed 'la Deixalleria' —
located in the industrial park along the Sant Francesc-La Mola highway. The tip will open
mornings from 9am to 1:30pm Monday through Saturday, and on weekdays in the afternoon as
well, from 3:30 to 5:30pm.

A deixalleria is a station where residents leave all those waste products that cannot be
deposited in normal streetside collection bins.




